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SummerRAIsPEm Resource

From: Gleaves, Bill
Sent: Wednesday, November 30, 2016 11:27 AM
To: SummerRAIsPEm Resource
Subject: FW: NRC Acceptance Review for Amendment Request (LAR 15-11) Regarding the Boric 

Acid Storage Tank

Acceptance email attached. 
 
Billy 
William (Billy) Gleaves 
Lead Project Manager for 
  V.C. Summer Units 2 and 3 
Licensing Branch 4 
US NRC, Office of New Reactors 
The contents of this message may be sensitive.  If this message has been received 
in error, please delete it without reading it. Your receipt of this message is not  
intended to waive any applicable privilege. Do not disseminate this message  
without the permission of the author. Communications by this author are not  
binding on The Commission. 
 

From: Orenak, Michael  
Sent: Wednesday, November 30, 2016 10:24 AM 
To: ARICE@scana.com 
Cc: NICHOLAS.R.KELLENBERGER@scana.com; mailto:DCRM-EDMS@SCANA.com; Gleaves, Bill 
Subject: NRC Acceptance Review for Amendment Request (LAR 15-11) Regarding the Boric Acid Storage Tank 
 
Ms. Rice, 
 
By letter dated September 29, 2016, South Carolina Electric & Gas Company submitted a license 
amendment request for Virgil C. Summer Nuclear Station, Units 2 and 3 (ADAMS Accession No. 
ML16273A557; CAC Nos. RQ0465). The proposed changes involve changes to the configuration of the 
boric acid storage tank suction point. The change also aligns the Tier 1 Chemical and Volume Control 
System (CVS) makeup flow rate with previously approved Tier 2 information. The purpose of this e-mail is 
to provide the results of the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) staff’s acceptance review of this 
amendment request. The acceptance review was performed to determine if there is sufficient technical 
information in scope and depth to allow the NRC staff to complete its detailed technical review. The 
acceptance review is also intended to identify whether the application has any readily apparent 
information insufficiencies in its characterization of the regulatory requirements or the licensing basis of 
the plant.   
 
The NRC staff has reviewed your application and concluded that it does provide technical information in 
sufficient detail to enable the NRC staff to complete its detailed technical review and make an 
independent assessment regarding the acceptability of the proposed amendment in terms of regulatory 
requirements and the protection of public health and safety and the environment. Given the lesser scope 
and depth of the acceptance review as compared to the detailed technical review, there may be instances 
in which issues that impact the NRC staff’s ability to complete the detailed technical review are identified 
despite completion of an adequate acceptance review. If additional information is needed, you will be 
advised by separate correspondence. 
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If you have any questions, please contact me. 
 
Michael D. Orenak 
Hatch and Catawba Project Manager 
NRR - Division of Operating Reactor Licensing  
Phone:  301-415-3229 
e-mail:  Michael.Orenak@nrc.gov 
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